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Timonium Presbyterian Church (TPC) is searching for a new Youth and Family Director to minister to our 

congregation and community, with a particular emphasis on middle & high school youth ministry. The position 

is open for unordained or ordained staff.   

 

We trust in God’s provision and guidance to bring the right person to join us in ministry at this exciting time in 

the life of our church. TPC is a multi-generational body of believers who believe worship of the Triune God is 

our greatest calling and we are grateful to celebrate our 50th year of ministry in 2019.  Our church website is 

timpca.org which can provide you with more information about our church and our calling.  

 

If you would like to pursue this job opportunity at TPC, please send us a resume and a cover letter that answers 

the following questions: 

  

1. Why are you interested in this position?  

2. How would you summarize your understanding of a gospel-centered approach to life and ministry?  

3. What experiences have you had that make you a good candidate for this position?  

 

Please send your cover letter and resume to the search committee at yfd@timpca.org.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you!  
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